
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: In Spelling, we will be 
concentrating on the variant vowel /o/  
(a, au, aw, al, augh, ough). Our test will be 
on FRIDAY! Please practice these words at 
home! 
MATH:  
   *We are taking some extra time 
     counting money this week, so our  
     Chapter 8 TEST will be THURSDAY!! 
 
GRAMMAR: This week we will be 
concentrating on contractions and 
possessive pronouns (his, her, your, mine). 

Finally, nice weather has come our way!! We have been having a blast with our ABC Countdown these last couple 
of weeks! Ask your child about our fun activities so far! I will be gone on Friday this week, but please feel free to 
email me with any questions or concerns. Thanks for being great and enjoy the sunshine! 
       Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER:  *Friday, May 20 (Qtr. 4 PBIS Reward Day) 
*Tuesday, May 24 (2nd Grade Field Trip) *Thursday, May 26 (Early Dismissal-Last Day of School) 

May 2-May 6 

Keep in Mind… 
*This week for our ABC COUNTDOWN we 
are going to wear our JAMMIES on 
Wednesday, May 4th. Please encourage your 
child to participate! 
*Field Trip information will be sent home 
Wednesday this week. I would like permission 
slips back by Friday, May 13th. 
*A BOOK ORDER will be coming home this 
week as well! Due on Wednesday, May 11th. 
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Henry, Logan, Jacub P. 
(Tuesday, May 3rd) 
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